
 

 

Broad Heath Primary School 
School Council Agenda 

 
School Council Meeting:  

 
Date: Tuesday 10th January 2023@10.45am 

 
Years 2, 3 and 4 

 
Present:  

Staff-Mrs Raja-Khan 
Year 2- Huzaifah, Iqra, Haseeb, Liliana and Yusuf 
Year 3-Sidrah, Awais, Ameena, Ranj, Eliza and Max 
Year 4- Arfa, Mohammed, Yahya, Janelle, Eliza and Aryan 
Absent-Sanya 
 

Agenda: To write and letter and send an email to Coventry City Council 
regarding the littler outside of the school grounds. 
 
To whom it may concern 

We are the Broad Heath School Councillors from Years 2, 3 and 4 and are writing 

to yourselves on behalf of the children and staff at Broad Heath.  

We take a lot of pride in our environment and like to keep our school as tidy as 

possible. We do this by regularly inspecting the interior and the exterior.  

We work really hard tidying up the area and keeping our environment clean and 

tidy. We have recently noticed that there is a lot of litter by the school entrances, 

around the outside of the school gates. This is litter that we are worried about and 

that is why we are writing to yourselves.  

The bin by the St Paul’s Road entrance has been emptied recently but the rest of 

the litter has been left around the area.  

The Webster Park entrance on Stoney Stanton Road is also a mess and often has 

hazardous waste and other litter discarded at the entrance on the pavement. 

We are sending you some photographs as an example of the litter that we would 

like to be removed.  



 

 

               

             

Please respond to our request and let us know when you will be helping the 

environment outside of our school gates look as great as the environment inside of 

the school.  

We eagerly await your response 

Yours sincerely 

Broad Heath School Councillors (Years 2-4) 

Response to the email was received on 11.01.23 
 

              

                   


